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Peab builds office building in Skellefteå 
 
Peab has been commissioned to build an office building in Skellefteå. The customer 
is Skellefteå Industrihus AB and the contract is worth SEK 144 million.   
 
The office building will be located in city district Svalan in central Skellefteå. The framework 
will be largely made of solid wood and it will comprise around 7,100 m2 office space. 
 
“The house will be a lovely eyecatcher that can be seen as soon as you drive into 
Skellefteå from the south. We’re looking forward to start working on the project,” says 
Susanne Hallberg, Region Manager Peab. 
 
The project is a traditional contract. Construction will begin in August 2019 and is expected 
to be completed in March 2021. 
 
The project will be order registered in the third quarter of 2019. 
 
 
  
For further information, please contact: 
Susanne Hallberg, Region Manager Peab, +46 733-37 14 47 
Kajsa Jacobsson, Press Officer Peab, +46 725 33 34 84 
 
 

Peab is a leading Nordic construction and civil engineering company with about 15,000 employees 
and SEK 52 billion in net sales. The Group has strategically placed offices in Sweden, Norway and 
Finland. Company headquarters are in Förslöv on Bjäre Peninsula in southern Sweden. The Peab 
share is listed on NASDAQ Stockholm. 
 
 


